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Jack Turner
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
Jack.Turner@planning.nsw.gov.au

Ref: EMIN21-00003

Dear Jack

Invitation to comment on Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the New Cobar
Complex Project (SSD-10419)

Thank you for your invitation for Subsidence Advisory NSW (SA NSW) to comment on the
Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the New Cobar Complex Project (SSD-10419).

The area identified in the EIS is not within a proclaimed mine subsidence district, as such SA
NSW has no authority over improvements.

SA NSW records indicate there are no historical coal mine workings or current coal titles at the
site.

SA NSW only administers compensation for damages caused by subsidence resulting from coal
mine operations.

Please contact Shane McDonald, Senior Risk engineer, at
subsidencedevelopment@customerservice.nsw.gov.au or call (02) 4908 4300 if you have any

questions or would like to discuss this advice.

Yours sincerely

Shane McDonald
Senior Risk Engineer

11 March 2021
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